
From: Michael Behrendt
To: Cynthia; Karen Edwards
Cc: Audrey Cline; Mary Ehrenworth; Rich Hallett - USDA_FS
Subject: RE: Ehrenworth/Hallet variance request
Date: Monday, May 07, 2018 12:49:59 PM

Hello William and Cynthia,
Thank you for your note.  I am also forwarding this to the Planning Board.
 
Karen,
Can you forward the email below to the ZBA?  Thank you.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
 

 
From: Cynthia [] 
Sent: Sunday, May 06, 2018 2:30 PM
To: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Ehrenworth/Hallet variance request
 

To the Durham Zoning Board of Adjustment:
 
We cannot attend the hearing on May 8.  Please enter our
support of the variance request of Mary Ehrenworth and Rich
Hallet to create 75 feet of waterfront for Lot 26-0, and to
merge Lots 16-24 and 26-0.  Our house on Lot 27-0 abuts lot
26-0, and we have been  neighbors and friends for many years.
 
William and Cynthia Cooley
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